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Question 1: We would like to request access to the AECOM Preliminary Design documents to assist in 

planning the RFQ submission. 
  
Answer 1: The City is not planning to provide Proponents with preliminary design documents at the 

RFQ stage. If a Proponent has a specific question on a particular technical aspect of the 
Project, then the Proponent may submit an RFI for the City to consider. 
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659-2018 A 
RFI RESPONSE No. RFI-0002 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION DESIGN BUILD OF NORTH END 
SEWAGE TREATMENT PLANT (NEWPCC) UPGRADE: HEADWORKS 
FACILITIES 

  

URGENT 
PLEASE FORWARD THIS DOCUMENT TO 
WHOMEVER IS IN POSSESSION OF THE 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION 
 

ISSUED : March 25, 2019 
  

 
 

 

 THE FOLLOWING PROVIDES ANSWERS TO RFI’S FROM PROPONENTS 
 

 

 Proponents are reminded that they are not entitled to rely on this information or interpretation unless and to the 
extent that it is provided by subsequent addendum. (see B12.4) 

 

   


